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Our Christian value this term is: Thankfulness 

This term we have been focussing in school on the value THANKFULNESS. 

We hope your family will find these ideas helpful as you explore the value and have fun 

together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

NCSA UPDATE 

 

The wonderful volunteers at Cirencester Men’s Shed have built a bespoke mud kitchen for our 

EYFS play area. The team installed the new mud kitchen over the summer holidays, helped by 

some of our current and future pupils! 

It is wonderful that our school is so well supported by our local community, and we are so 

grateful to Nigel Deller, Eoin Down, and Bob Allison for all of their hard work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WREN CLASS 

Our geography focus this term is observing changes in the seasons. We have been measuring the 

temperature, wind speed and rainfall every day and talking about the autumnal changes we are 

seeing on our school grounds. We have scavenged the hedgerows on the top field and identified 

whether trees are evergreen or deciduous. In science we have looked at the human body and 

started exploring our senses by making a smell box using herbs, leaves and flowers.  

Thank you all for a wonderful start to the year! 

This week the Receptions enjoyed a scavenger hunt with their year 6 buddies.  

 

 

 

 

 



KINGFISHER CLASS 

Kingfishers have had an exciting start to the term and everyone has put their best foot 

forward! 

In science, we have been learning about magnets! We have completed two experiments so far, 

looking at what items are magnetic and how strong magnets are. The class have really enjoyed 

this and have found it very engaging. 

In art, Kingfishers have been learning about Frida Kahlo. They have been completing their own 

self-portraits and learning to use mixed media to put towards their final self-portrait. 

Finally, last Friday, Kingfishers took part in an exciting dance workshop where they really put all 

of their effort into. 

Thank you all for a lovely start to the year. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

OWL CLASS 

Owls have made a brilliant start to the year and we have gotten stuck straight into our learning! 

In art, we have been focusing on portraits. So far, we have created a poem portrait of an 

important person in our life as well as creating collaged backgrounds for continuous line 

portraits. We are looking forward to using even more techniques later on this term! 

Owls have also been developing their teamwork skills. Whether that is completing a challenge of 

building a bridge for a pencil using only tape and newspaper in RSHE, or setting up a science 

investigation to test Galileo's theory. Owls are proving to be great at group work! 

As well as great work in class, Owls were also excellent in a dance workshop on Friday 

19th September. They threw themselves into the new challenge which was brilliant to see!  

Thank you all for a wonderful start to the year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


